
 

 

14th July 2020 
Dear Student   

GCSE RESULTS DAY - THURSDAY 20th AUGUST 2020 
 
You may collect your GCSE results on Thursday 20th August 2020.  However, due to the current climate and in 
order to observe the social distancing guidelines set out by the Government, you may only collect your results at 
the times set out below: 
 

11 Arrowsmith and 11 Campion -  9am – 10am 
11 Clitherow and 11 Line – 10am – 11am 
11 Southwell and 11 Ward – 11am – 12pm. 

 
We must adhere strictly to these times, you may not be able to get your results if you are late.    There will be a 
one way system in operation and hand sanitiser available at reception. 
 
Uncollected results will be posted out at the end of the day by first class mail to the address held on our system, 
so please ensure that the school has your most up to date contact details. 
 
If you want someone else to collect your results on your behalf please fill in the form at the bottom of this letter 
and return to school.  We cannot give anyone else your results without this and your nominated person must 
bring identification.   Without this slip and ID the results will not be issued.   

 
Yours sincerely 
 

Alison Attridge 
 
Ms A Attridge 
Exams Officer  

 
  
 
I, «Forename» «Surname», give permission to (Block Capitals)  Name:  
 
To collect my results on my behalf.  They will bring identification.  
 
Signed:        Telephone No (to verify permission): 


